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Translation of a letter from Maulana Adam Saheb 

 In The Name Of Allah, The Most Beneficent, The Most Merciful 

A request is made to our Muslim Brotherhood to recognize that the acquisition of Halal foods is a mandatory 

duty upon one and all.  

The Qur’anic injunction: “and eat from the earth that which is Halal and Pure,” testifies to this, as well as this it 

brands the consumption of Haram foods as that of the satanic order. The tradition of our beloved Prophet and 

Messenger (peace and blessings of Allah be showered upon him), further warns “that entity which derives 

nourishment from even a single morsel of Haram food will not be able to enter paradise. 

” The shariah has ruled the status of Halal consumption as the foundation of all acts of worship. In England 

both domestic and imported falsely Halal labelled meats, and in particular poultry have caused major concern 

for all Muslims.  

Thus it has become blindingly essential for a competent body, which includes Ulema, to be formed to take up 

this much needed task of ensuring authenticated Halal consumables to be readily available for the Muslim 

public.  

It is through Allah’s infinite clemency and benevolence that He has allowed such work to be initiated in 

Leicester and that too in conjunction with many Ulema.  

Without doubt this enormous task requires and deserves help from one and all. With the help of the Muslims 

in general this responsibility can achieve the success it promises. I ask all brothers to offer assistance in all 

aspects to the Halal Monitoring Committee in whichever way it may be needed. Its benefit to you in this world 

is obvious, and no doubt it will be rewarding to you in the hereafter. May Allah reward you.  

(Maulana) Adam Saheb, Leicester 

18 Sha’ban 1424h /14 October 2003 

   


